
From: mia roberge <miacroberge@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 12:56 PM 
To: mia roberge <miacroberge@gmail.com>; Shelli Fortin <safortin@berlinnh.gov> 
Subject: City council interest 
 
Hi, I am writing in regards to the open position on city council. I would like to fill the vacant position that 
is available from October 2nd, 2023 to January 15, 2024. I am planning on running in the upcoming 
election for city council, I want to be involved in my community and bring a new face to the table. I have 
been a nurse for 28 years and have a passion to advocate, I want to advocate for our community so I 
feel this is a great way to start. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
Mia Qualls 
278 Champlain Street 
Berlin NH 03570 
603-723-3771 
 


